
 
 

You are invited to a Pre-K Meet and Greet 
at Edna Louise Spear Elementary! 

 

Thursday, August 28th 
          1:00 P.M.  
 
  
 

You will be able to drop off supplies as you and your child visit the 
classroom.  
 
In addition to this event, there will be a New Family Orientation on 
August 26 at 10 a.m.  If you attended the Pre-K/K Orientation in June, 
there is no need to attend the August presentation, as it is the same 
information.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call our main office at 
631-791-4300.  
 

 


